
Notice of Public Informational Meeting  
about an Application for a new Solid Waste Permit for  

Leo Recycle Facility 
 

Para obtener información en Español, llame al 408-535-7770  

Để biết thông tin bằng tiếng Việt, hãy gọi 408-535-7770  

Or visit | O visite | Hoặc truy cập  

https://www.sanjoseca.gov/your-government/departments-offices/planning-building-code-enforcement/code-
enforcement/local-enforcement-agency/leo-recycle-facility 

 
DATE OF INFORMATIONAL MEETING:  Monday April 25, 2022 at 1:00 PM 
LOCATION: Maranatha Christian Center, 1811 S. 7th St. #A, San José, Ca 95112 

 

APPLICANT: 
FACILITY LOCATION: 
PERMIT NUMBER: 
FACILITY CONTACT: 
LEA CONTACT: 

ATT Recycle dba Leo Recycle 
215 Leo Avenue, San José, CA 95112 
43-AN-0042 
Dan Ngo, General Manager; (408) 780-5557 
Paul Shah, Environmental Inspector II; (408) 535-4892 

 
 

 

As a property owner, tenant or person who has requested notice, please be advised that the City of San José 
Solid Waste Local Enforcement Agency (LEA) has received and approved an application package for a new 
Solid Waste Permit from ATT Recycle dba Leo Recycle per Title 27, California Code of Regulations (27CCR), 
Section 21665 (e). The LEA is certified by the California Department of Resources, Recycling, and Recovery 
(CalRecycle) to enforce state laws and regulations at solid waste sites within the City of San José. 
 
Description of Project - The Leo Recycle Facility is an existing Solid Waste Transfer/Processing Facility 
operating under three different permits; a Medium Volume Construction, Demolition, and Inert (CD/I) Debris 
Processing Operation (43-AN- 0039) to process less than 175 tonnes per day (tpd) of CD/I material, a Chipping, 
and Grinding Facility/Operation permit (43-AN-0038) to process less than 200 tpd of wood and green material, 
and an Inert Debris Type A Processing Operation (43-AN-0040) to process less than 1500 tpd of material. 

 
The application package requests approval of the application as a Large Volume Transfer/Processing 
Facility (43-AN-0042), which would take the place of the current three separate permitted waste facilities 
designed to take in a new combined total daily limit of 500 tpd. 

 
The LEA finds that the proposed changes are consistent with all applicable certified and/or adopted CEQA 
documents, is consistent with State Minimum Standards, and does not conflict with the terms and conditions of 
the current solid waste facility permit. The LEA approved the document on 3/25/2022. 

 
Appeals Process Information - Per Public Resources Code §44307, the decision of the LEA may be challenged 
through an appeals process. To initiate the appeal, contact the City of San José LEA office at (408) 535-7770 to 
obtain a “Request for Hearing” form. 

 
Submitting Written Comments - Written comments on this acceptance action will be accepted through May 25, 
2022. Mail correspondence to: City of San José LEA, PBCE, 200 East Santa Clara Street, San José, CA 95113 

 
To View the Application or For More Information - A copy of the application package is available for 
public review during normal business hours Monday-Friday, 8am-5pm by appointment in the LEA office 
located at San José City Hall, 200 East Santa Clara, San José, CA 95113. For questions or comments or to 
schedule an appointment, please call Paul Shah, Environmental Inspector II (408) 535-4892. 
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